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Press Release 

 
 
RATINGS CONFIRMED FOR ATLANTIA AND AUTOSTRADE PER L'ITALIA 
 
 
Rome, 19 October 2011 – The rating agency S&P, has confirmed the ratings assigned to 

Atlantia and Autostrade per l'Italia: ‘A-', with a negative outlook. 

The rating agency, Moody's, has recently also confirmed the Group’s rating: ‘A3’, with a 

stable outlook. Fitch Ratings has also reiterated its ‘A-’ rating, with a stable outlook. 

 

Giovanni Castellucci, Atlantia’s CEO, commented: “The ratings assigned by the international 

agencies confirm their positive opinion of the financial strategy adopted by the Group in 

recent years. Atlantia is, in fact, the only company in our sector to boast an ‘A’ category rating. 

This is despite the recent worries about the Italian situation.” 


